Ms. Sallie Tanner
Executive Secretary
Georgia Public Service Commission
244 Washington Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30334-5701
Re: Georgia Power Company’s 2024 Community Charging Plan; Docket No. 44280
Dear Ms. Tanner:
As per the Order Adopting Settlement Agreement as Modified in Docket No. 44280 by the Georgia Public Service Commission, please accept this as an exercise of right of first refusal and notice of intent to provide an electric vehicle charging station within 15 miles of the specified location: 693 N 1t street Jesup, 31545, and US 84 and US 341]. This location is currently featured on Georgia Power’s revised 2024 Community Charging Plan that was filed on March 6, 2024. 
For any inquiries or further information, please do not hesitate to contact jatin patel at 9126025822 & jmsjesup@gmail.com. We look forward to supporting and working with you as we enter this new phase of private investment in EV charging services in Georgia.
Sincerely,
Meet patel
manager
country corner

